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Top DEP Stories 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton City Council opposes proposed landfill expansion, water company rate hikes 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-city-council-opposes-proposed-landfill-expansion-
water-company-rate-hikes-1.2625290 
 
Mentions 
 
Bradford Era: Conservation District Week: Projects 
http://www.bradfordera.com/bradford/conservation-district-week-projects/article f9b8b808-f961-
53e7-97e0-2ad82588a03f.html 
 
Pa Environmental Blog: DEP Our Common Wealth Blog: Recreational Fires And Air Quality 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2020/05/dep-our-common-wealth-blog-recreational.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: After creek pollution, natural gas company ordered to pay environmental groups 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/after-creek-pollution-natural-gas-company-ordered-to-
pay-environmental-groups/article e604bf69-b223-5160-8a04-d2001cf934dc.html 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: Protecting Earth 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/05/06/Protecting-Earth/stories/202005060048 
 
Pennlive: The coronavirus pandemic underscores the need for strong regulations to protect the 
environment 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2020/05/the-coronavirus-pandemic-underscores-the-need-for-
strong-regulations-to-protect-the-environment-opinion.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Replace meat with plant protein 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/2020/05/06/Replace-meat-with-plant-
protein/stories/202005060026  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Allegheny National Forest to begin reopening 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/allegheny-national-forest-to-begin-
reopening/article 7ef98472-3468-5765-b365-e14021164aa9.html 
 
Times Observer: ANF to begin reopening 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2020/05/anf-to-begin-reopening/ 
 
WICU-TV: Allegheny National Forest Plans Phased Reopening 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42093288/allegheny-national-forest-plans-phased-reopening 



 
WICU-TV: Asbury Woods Plans to Fully Reopen Gradually 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42092467/asbury-woods-plans-to-fully-reopen-gradually 
 
Kan Republican: Allegheny National Forest to begin reopening (pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-05-06-2020.pdf 
 
AP: Hunting-related shooting fatalities increase in Pennsylvania 
https://apnews.com/cad3219137dc132cbf004ef8443e86b2  
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania Game Commission will reopen shooting ranges in ‘yellow’ counties 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/pennsylvania-game-commission-will-reopen-shooting-ranges-
in-yellow-counties/ 
 
Daily American: A time of conservation 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/opinion/columns/a-time-of-conservation/article 01a8d260-
8efd-11ea-ab2a-d33c9f2e07df.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: DCNR outlines plans for partial reopening of state park facilities 
https://observer-reporter.com/series/coronavirus/dcnr-outlines-plans-for-partial-reopening-of-state-
park-facilities/article a20dcb94-8efc-11ea-a4e3-0ff2cb32f8a4.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Hikers asked to use common sense when visiting local trails  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/hikers-asked-to-use-common-sense-when-visiting-
local-trails/article 776c67e9-1f51-5f74-a5e9-5a7a9925af9c.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Comms apply for grant for trail upgrades 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/05/comms-apply-for-grant-for-trail-upgrades/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Tentative 2020 floating classroom dates announced 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2020/05/tentative-2020-floating-classroom-dates-
announced/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: Clinton County offers services for Conservation District Week 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2020/05/clinton-county-offers-services-for-
conservation-district-week/ 
 
Mining 
 
Citizens Voice: Group searching for info after Avondale mine site vandalized 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/group-searching-for-info-after-avondale-mine-site-vandalized-
1.2625358 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Titusville Herald: AAA Report: State gas prices drop slightly as demand begins to increase (pg 2) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page f5e105a9-0e5c-5f9b-bf6d-c9f272d6c50c.html 
 



Indiana Gazette: Peoples Gas to repair damage from last week's gas surge 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/peoples-gas-to-repair-damage-from-last-weeks-gas-
surge/article 99a5d7bf-659f-50b1-886d-ea6dd89fc030.html 
 
exploreVenango: AAA: Slight Drop in Gas Prices in Pennsylvania; Demand Begins to Increase Nationwide 
http://explorevenango.com/aaa-slight-drop-in-gas-prices-in-pennsylvania-demand-begins-to-increase-
nationwide/ 
 
WHYY: Planned $120M renewable-energy plant at South Philly refinery site is not dead 
https://whyy.org/articles/planned-120m-renewable-energy-plant-at-south-philly-refinery-site-is-not-
dead/ 
 
Post-Gazette: After push from gas drillers, Fed to expand Main Street loans to bigger businesses 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2020/05/06/Federal-Reserve-loans-eligibility-PA-
natural-gas-companies-SBA-loan-program/stories/202005050015 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Shell-National Fuel deal could be biggest of 2020 so far 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/05/05/shell-national-fuel-deal-could-be-biggest-
of-2020.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Exclusive: More layoffs at Chevron Appalachia set as sale process continues 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/05/05/exclusive-more-layoffs-at-chevron-
appalachia-set.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Fuel prices rise in city, dip slightly across region 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/fuel-prices-rise-in-city-dip-slightly-across-
region/article 13f66cfe-8ec4-11ea-8149-f3c5580d09a1.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Spotted lanternfly killing: the pandemic hobby we all need right now 
https://www.inquirer.com/things-to-do/spotted-lanternfly-philadelphia-pennsylvania-coronavirus-
covid19-20200502.html 
 
Wayne Pike News: Pennsylvanians Reminded To Watch For Ticks When Outdoors 
https://waynepikenews.com/pennsylvanians-reminded-to-watch-for-ticks-when-outdoors-p4511-
178.htm 
 
Waste 
 
Time: Will Coronavirus Be the Death or Salvation of Big Plastic? 
https://time.com/5831005/coronavirus-plastic-industry/  
 
Tribune-Review: Arnold to resume monthly recycling collection 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/arnold-to-resume-monthly-recycling-collection/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Tree limbs, leaves accepted at South Fayette wood waste facility 
https://triblive.com/local/carlynton/tree-limbs-leaves-accepted-at-south-fayette-wood-waste-facility/ 



 
Tribune-Review: Latrobe police to collect unwanted medications 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/latrobe-police-to-collect-unwanted-medications/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: LETTER: Discard masks, gloves appropriately 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/letters/letter-discard-masks-gloves-
appropriately/article 923c3094-8ee7-11ea-9467-0fa79e503223.html 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Cleona Borough Council still at odds over possibly contracting one exclusive trash 
hauler 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2020/05/05/cleona-borough-council-at-odds-over-municipal-
trash-collection/3083910001/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Recycling collection to return in 2 locations 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/05/recycling-collection-to-return-in-2-locations/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: City’s annual Spring Cleanup details announced 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2020/05/city-creates-facebook-group-for-public-info/ 
 
Towanda Daily Review: NTSWA reopening sites today 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/ntswa-reopening-sites-today/article 7901c7a9-10ef-5d9c-
9d72-d21b6dbfdb59.html 
 
Water 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Upper Pottsgrove not part of PA American rate hike request 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/upper-pottsgrove-not-part-of-pa-american-rate-hike-
request/article 7841e910-8f12-11ea-a674-139d13c80386.html 
 
Ambler Gazette: Ambler moves forward to implement rainscaping features 
https://www.montgomerynews.com/amblergazette/ambler-moves-forward-to-implement-rainscaping-
features/article 7b4d2554-8ecf-11ea-a20e-ef52cf6108d4.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Sunken boat pulled from Allegheny River at Fox Chapel Yacht Club 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/sunken-boat-pulled-from-allegheny-river-in-ohara/  
 
Tribune-Review: Cost of Allegheny Valley Joint Sewage Authority’s treatment plant expansion jumps 
25% 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/cost-of-allegheny-valley-joint-sewage-authoritys-
treatment-plant-expansion-jumps-25/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Derry Borough moving forward with wall collapse repairs 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/derry-borough-moving-forward-with-wall-collapse-
repairs/article 3aeafaa7-c674-57d7-aa72-9d366bee376d.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: New riverkeeper brings experience, passion to the job 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2020/05/new-riverkeeper-brings-experience-passion-to-
the-job/ 



 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Fish app encourages anglers to help collect data 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2020/05/fish-app-encourages-anglers-to-help-collect-
data/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Post-Gazette: Poison hemlock invades state's yards, fields and roadsides 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2020/05/05/Poison-hemlock-plant-species-nvades-
invasive-Pennsylvania-conium-maculatum/stories/202005050140  


